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Smith Holly

From: P.J. Carter <pjc125@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 3:17 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: Water Management

House Committee on Energy and Environment, 
 
I wish to express my complete support for directing our State officials to analyze Oregon's water usage patterns 
in order to better prepare for future supply and demand issues.  Putting measuring devices on diverted water is 
essential to this process.  The House bills listed below are important steps in this process. 
 
 
I SUPPORT:   HB 2705: Measure our water use. 
     H.B. 2706: Ensure stable funding for critical management services. 
     H.B. 2707: Identify where and how much groundwater is available. 

      

Thank you for considering my positions on this issue. 

Sincerely, 
 
P.J. Carter 
5355 SW WIllow Ave. 
Corvallis, OR 97333 


